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Megan Perrine 

CLASS OF 2023 

ACTIVITIES 
AAU Basketball 
New Visions Allied Health Program 

District 7 Youth Representative for Holland Lops 
4-H 

MEMORIES and THANK YOU TO... 
My best memories include getting to play my junior season 
of basketball with Ashlyn and playing board games in Mrs. 
Waghorn's room. I want to thank the school board for 
allowing me to attend GMU and thank you to Mrs. Rhone 
and Mrs. Cabrinety for being my "school moms." 

FUTURE PLANS 
I am planning to continue my education in the medical 
field with the hope of becoming a doctor, specializing in 
orthopedics. 




